
From: Danny Varat
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/3/2017 5:46:58 AM
Subject: Greenville Schools on Wed

Pam Mills is asking if one of the students coming for the visit also can shadow the LG. He said yes, so will you 
please contact her and arrange that? Thanks

DV

Mills, Pam [pmills@greenville.k12.sc.us]​
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